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Hello,  

I’m Lia Brazovan owner and operator of Lia’s Elder Care Home since January  2000.  

This is a small family business caring for 5 Medicaid paid residents  and I’m writing to 

you asking for help in OPPOSING RULE 3838.  

  If any more rules and regulations will be imposed my business will  be greatly 

impacted and eventually permanently closed.  

  

 Please OPPOSE RULE 3838 for the sake of our elderly population who desperately 

need our help and care.  

 

  Thank you  

 

Sincerely  

 Lia Brazovan  

503 333-1002 

 

Thank you  


